Brian Mcdermott S Donegal Table Delicious
Everyda
Recognizing the way ways to acquire this books brian mcdermott s donegal table
delicious everyda is additionally useful. You have remained in right site to
begin getting this info. get the brian mcdermott s donegal table delicious
everyda belong to that we offer here and check out the link.
You could buy guide brian mcdermott s donegal table delicious everyda or
acquire it as soon as feasible. You could quickly download this brian mcdermott
s donegal table delicious everyda after getting deal. So, past you require the
ebook swiftly, you can straight acquire it. Its so enormously simple and
suitably fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this reveal
Traditional Irish Cooking Brian McDermott 2019-03-11 Classic Irish flavours for
today Ireland is famed for the quality of its ingredients - from free range
meat and dairy to the abundance of seafood from the waters around this island
nation. Brian McDermott's cooking is influenced and inspired by Irish produce
and traditions. From black pudding dipping fritters to Mammy's Irish stew, from
mackerel on toast to Atlantic fish pie, from shortbread to scones, this book
will bring you the many tastes of Ireland and a warm sense of home. Breakfast *
Soups * Seafood * Meat dishes * potatoes * Breads & cakes * sweet treats
The Suite Spot John Jeffcock 2022-03-15 A fascinating guide to surviving and
thriving in the corporate C-Suite
The Irish Cookbook JP McMahon 2020-02-26 The Irish Cookbook showcases the true
depth of Irish cuisine, its ingredients, and its fascinating history, as never
before Ireland's remarkably rich food heritage dates back millenia and, in The
Irish Cookbook, acclaimed chef Jp McMahon captures its unique culinary origins
and varied influences. Irish food is the summation of what the land and sea
gives; the book's 480 home-cooking recipes celebrate the range and quality of
Ireland's bounty, from oysters and seaweed on its west coast to beef and lamb
from its lush green pastures, to produce and forage from throughout the island.
Presenting best-loved traditional dishes together with many lesser-known gems,
this book vividly evokes the warmth, hospitality, and culinary spirit of the
Emerald Isle.
Business on a Mission Andy Last 2017-09-08 Bronze winner of the AXIOM Business
Book Award in the category of Philanthropy, Non-Profit, Sustainability. Please
see: http://www.axiomawards.com/77/award-winners/2017-winners This easy-to-read
and engaging book is the perfect introduction to how to build a sustainable
brand for your organization. Intended as a roadmap that can be readily applied
by busy managers and practitioners, the book includes interviews with business
leaders, including Paul Polman of Unilever, Adam Elman of Marks & Spencer, and
Jonas Prising of ManpowerGroup to provide insight into best practice and clear
guidance for implementation. Throughout, the book avoids jargon and theorizing
to ensure readability. Business on a Mission is based on more than a decade
working with some of the first businesses to develop social missions and shows
the foundations behind their success. It looks at how businesses can profit
from working hand in hand with society and identifies a model for success. The
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book demonstrates how businesses can go from hiding behind "social shields" to
picking up "social swords" and presents the six criteria to look for in
assessing a social mission. It also focuses on how good communications can
build trust and bring about positive change; and it provides clear ways to
engage employees and improve productivity as well as "rules" for communicating
social missions externally. This optimistic book explains the benefits of
partnerships in the sustainable development agenda, particularly between
businesses and NGOs. The book features guidelines for avoiding dysfunctional
partnerships, and presents interviews with Marc Van Ameringen, Executive
Director of GAIN (Global Alliance for Improved Nutrition) 2005 to 2016, and
Myriam Sidibe, Social Mission Director for Africa, Unilever, on how things can
be managed to the benefit of both partners. .
Leading Innovation Brian McDermott 2004 This book gives leaders solid advice
for unleashing intellectual energy and making change something to value, not
fear.
The Irish Granny's Complete Cookbook Gill Books 2020-02-07 Granny has selected
her best, most popular, traditional Irish recipes to create the ultimate recipe
book. It includes traditional recipes such as soda bread, Irish stew, bacon and
cabbage, and the best recipe for scones.
The PR Knowledge Book Sangeeta Waldron 2019-07-31 The PR Knowledge Book is for
everyone, irrespective of where you are in the world—whether a student starting
out in this industry, self-employed, a home business, small business, start-up,
charity, or any other type of organization wanting to embark on your PR journey
or someone just plain curious about what it entails. This book covers
everything within the world of PR from how to create a brand, how to use social
media, how to be newsworthy, to how to contact the media, how to have a global
mind-set, the power of networking, and more. It is written in an easy style,
packed with powerful tips, proven tools, and real-life case studies from around
the world. In 12 chapters you will discover how to get your brand out there so
you can attract clients and new business.
The Irishman in Canada Nicholas Flood Davin 1877
Blockchain for Everyone John Hargrave 2019-08-06 From the author of Mind
Hacking and founder of Bitcoin Market Journal comes the first book to explain
the money-making secrets behind bitcoin and blockchain in a user-friendly
format. When John Hargrave first invested in cryptocurrency, the price of a
single bitcoin was about $125; a few years later, that same bitcoin was worth
$20,000. He wasn’t alone: this flood of new money is like the early days of the
Internet, creating a new breed of “blockchain billionaires.” Sir John has
unlocked their secrets. In Blockchain for Everyone, Sir John reveals the
formula for investing in bitcoin and blockchain, using real-life stories, easyto-understand examples, and a healthy helping of humor. Packed with
illustrations, Blockchain for Everyone explains how (and when) to buy bitcoin,
cryptocurrencies, and other blockchain assets, with step-by-step instructions.
Blockchain for Everyone is the first blockchain investing book written for the
layperson: a guide that helps everyone understand how to build wealth wisely.
It’s the new investing manifesto!
Favorite Food at Home Rachel Allen 2010-03-09 In this beautifully illustrated
cookbook, Rachel Allen offers the delicious, inspiring, and easy-to-follow
recipes that have made her Ireland's most famous chef. Favorite Food at Home
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draws on international influences, classic regional Irish fare, and good old
family favorites to provide creative options for every occasion, whether
planning a simple family meal, hosting a festive dinner, cooking a romantic
meal for two, or just relaxing on the sofa with your favorite comfort food.
The MacNean Restaurant Cookbook Neven Maguire 2012 This beautiful book
celebrates the outstanding cooking at MacNean Restaurant in Blacklion, Co
Cavan.
All in the Cooking Josephine B. Marnell 2015 The bible of the Irish kitchen,
back at last by popular demand First published in 1946, All in the Cooking was
a popular textbook in Irish schools until well into the 1970s. It shaped and
inspired generations of cooks with its fundamental principles of home economics
and classic recipes. With a natural emphasis on local ingredients, All in the
Cooking covers everything a home cook could want to make - from soups and
sauces to fish and meat dishes, breads, cakes and desserts - and offers
invaluable instructions for handling ingredients, organising your kitchen and
planning meals. This classic edition of All in the Cooking is a perfect gift
for those who remember it fondly from their schooldays, and an essential manual
even for the modern kitchen. 'an absolute true gem to add to my cookbook
collection' farmette.ie on All in the Cooking
Mile 8 David Higgs (Chef) 2018
Leading Remotely Mike Parkes 2021-06-10 “Rich and impactful” – Ideas for
Leaders More than ever before, business leaders are responsible for teams
spread across regions, countries, and the entire globe. As a result of the
pandemic, they've also been increasingly challenged by managing employees
working from home. Leading a remote team is a unique challenge, and many
leaders struggle by relying upon the skills and approaches that served them
well when leading immediate, onsite teams. Leading Remotely features practical
examples and insights from leaders across the globe, and draws upon over 15
years of empirical research to provide essential advice on how to successfully
lead remote teams. This is a ground-breaking guide on how to overcome the
unique obstacles faced when leading a remote team, featuring key insights and
advice drawn from experiences of leadership throughout the pandemic.
Neven Maguire's Midweek Meals Neven Maguire 2021-04-28 Even if you like to
cook, getting dinner on the table Monday to Friday can be a daily drag. But not
any longer! Neven Maguire's fantastic new book will inspire you to create real,
fast and delicious family food - all ready to eat in jig time. Chapters include
'Low and Slow' for when you have time to plan ahead, 'Cupboard's Bare' for when
you don't; 'One-Pan Dinners' for quick and easy soups and stir fries and
'Supermarket Sweep' for when you can pick up an ingredient or two on your way
home. This family-friendly, modern cookbook is packed with easy, everyday
dinners to inspire you Monday to Friday!
Dingle Dinners Trevis Gleason 2020-01-10 What do chefs cook for their own
friends and family? These irresistible dinners come from people who have made
Dingle a foodie hotspot. Discover backstories of these experts, many of whom
made the rounds of the world's culinary centres, who prepare some of the best
food Ireland has to offer.
The Future of Medicine (WIRED guides) James Temperton 2021-03-25 By the end of
this century, living beyond 100 will be the rule rather than the exception.
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What medical breakthroughs and new technologies will make this possible? In
this brilliantly wide-ranging, one-stop guide WIRED journalist James Temperton
outlines the medical revolutions that are transforming healthcare. He looks at
the burgeoning immune therapies that could one day cure such life-threatening
diseases as cancer. He explores the science - and ethics - of genetic
engineering and its potential to create 'designer babies'. He considers the
role that cutting-edge medical research could play in the treatment of mental
and neurological disorders ranging from depression to autism. And he addresses
the fundamental question: could medical technology become so sophisticated that
we witness the end of ageing?
The Rise of Technosocialism Brett King 2021-10-19 Statistics, analysis and
commentary from top thinkers on emerging behaviour explain why industries and
economies are forced to reinvent themselves.
Learn to Cook with Neven Neven Maguire 2021-09-10 Your child's first cookbook
from Ireland's favorite and most trusted chef. Easy 4-step recipes to get them
into the kitchen and learning skills for life!
The Complete Robuchon Joel Robuchon 2008-11-04 An incomparable culinary
treasury: the definitive guide to French cooking for the way we live now, from
the man the Gault Millau guide has proclaimed “Chef of the Century.” Joël
Robuchon’s restaurant empire stretches from Paris to New York, Las Vegas to
Tokyo, London to Hong Kong. He holds more Michelin stars than any other chef.
Now this great master gives us his supremely authoritative renditions of
virtually the entire French culinary repertoire, adapted for the home cook and
the contemporary palate. Here are more than 800 precise, easy-to-follow, stepby-step recipes, including Robuchon’s updated versions of great classics—Potau-Feu, Sole Meunière, Cherry Custard Tart—as well as dozens of less well-known
but equally scrumptious salads, roasts, gratins, and stews. Here, too, are a
surprising variety of regional specialties (star turns like Aristide Couteaux’s
variation on Hare Royale) and such essential favorites as scrambled eggs.
Emphasizing quality ingredients and the brilliant but simple marriage of candid
flavors—the genius for which he is rightly celebrated—Robuchon encourages the
beginner with jargon-free, impeccable instructions in technique, while offering
the practiced cook exciting paths for experimentation. The Complete Robuchon is
a book to be consulted again and again, a magnificent resource no kitchen
should be without.
Insula Sanctorum Et Doctorum Or, Ireland's Ancient Schools and Scholars John
Healy 1902
The Official Guinness Cookbook Caroline Hennessy 2021-10-26 "One of the world's
most iconic and beloved beers, Guinness is famous for bringing people together
for good times over a couple of pints of its distinctive, award-winning brew.
Unique in its velvety finish and bold, rich flavor perfectly balanced between
bitter and sweet, Guinness beer has long been used by home cooks as either the
secret ingredient or the perfectly paired beverage to a variety of dishes and
drinks. Now this reputation for excellence in cooking is going from under the
radar to official with this definitive cookbook. From a savory Braised Short
Rib recipe to a Creamy Mint Cocktail to a homey Chocolate Potato Cake, this
comprehensive book includes over sixty recipes for dishes that feature or pair
with the stouts and lagers of the Guinness brewery. The beers featured in the
book include the classic Guinness Draught, crisp Extra Stout, bittersweet
Foreign Extra Stout, citrusy Baltimore Blonde, and more. A true celebration of
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a brew that has won fans and enthusiasts across the world, The Official
Guinness Cookbook also includes short excerpts and images from the brewery's
storied history."--Provided by publisher.
Burren Dinners Trevis Gleason 2019-10-28 Influenced by their rugged
surroundings, pristine indigenous ingredients and generations-old passion for
communal dining, the leading voices in The Burren food scene share treasured
three-course dinner-party menus they'd serve in their own homes.
Learning to Dance in the Rain Lori & Brian McDermott 2011-08-12 When a tragic
car accident took the life of our twenty-one year old daughter, Maia, we began
a journey that has been paradoxically the most heart-wrenching and spiritually
uplifting period of our lives. Learning to Dance in the Rain chronicles the
first year of this journey. Through pain and despair to renewed energy and
spiritual discovery, we write about the many ways in which we are finding
strength and inspiration to carry on. With help from family and friends, a
variety of religious/spiritual traditions, encounters with the natural world,
and, most profoundly, continued connection with our beloved daughter, we are
learning that death is as much a beginning as it is an end and that pain can be
a catalyst for personal & spiritual growth. It is our greatest hope that
sharing our story in this way will help others find strength to face the storms
that come their way and live their lives with greater meaning, purpose, and
wonder. www.learningtodanceintherain.net
Butlers Chocolate Cookbook BUTLERS CHOCOLATES. 2019-11-11 Marion Butlers began
selling chocolate in Dublin's Lad Lane in 1932. Today Butlers Chocolate Cafes
are found thoughout Ireland and abroad. This luxurious cookbook is full of
wonderful recipes to cook with the best chocolate: cakes, puddings, tarts,
parfait ... perfect for their legions of fans!
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman,
and for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free
State—and having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery,
where I remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a
bondage of twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and
fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Hob Amy Sheppard 2021-06-10 Short of time, short of money? Entertaining friends
or looking for a perfect mid-week meal? Discover 80 great tasting, time-saving
recipes with HOB! Sick of endless cooking for an uninspiring meal? Or how about
that 15 minute wait to pre-heat oven? Life is complicated enough so say hello
to a new kind cookbook that cuts out all the fuss and delivers on flavour. The
concept is simple. 80 great-tasting, time-saving recipes, all of which are
cooked on the hob, most in one pan and guaranteed to have food on the table in
under 30 minutes. With HOB, expect simple budget friendly ingredients and tips
on meal planning and quick fixes – everything you need to get dinner served
that bit quicker. Whether you're simmering, sautéing or frying, recipes will
include crowd pleasers such as chorizo marinara and vegetable katsu curry;
budget wonders like spicy bean burgers and red pesto koftas; and HOB treats
such as pan-share blackberry crumble and apple and cinnamon rolls. From busy
families to budget-conscious students this is a cookbook for anyone who wants
to dial down the effort and turn up the flavour!
Irish-American Historical Miscellany John Daniel Crimmins 1905
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The Irish Voice in America Charles Fanning 2021-10-21 In this study, Charles
Fanning has written the first general account of the origins and development of
a literary tradition among American writers of Irish birth or background who
have explored the Irish immigrant or ethnic experience in works of fiction. The
result is a portrait of the evolving fictional self-consciousness of an
immigrant group over a span of 250 years. Fanning traces the roots of IrishAmerican writing back to the eighteenth century and carries it forward through
the traumatic years of the Famine to the present time with an intensely
productive period in the twentieth century beginning with James T. Farrell.
Later writers treated in depth include Edwin O'Connor, Elizabeth Cullinan,
Maureen Howard, and William Kennedy. Along the way he places in the historical
record many all but forgotten writers, including the prolific Mary Ann Sadlier.
The Irish Voice in America is not only a highly readable contribution to
American literary history but also a valuable reference to many writers and
their works. For this second edition, Fanning has added a chapter that covers
the fiction of the past decade. He argues that contemporary writers continue to
draw on Ireland as a source and are important chroniclers of the modern
American experience.
In Minutes Clodagh McKenna 2021-10-28 How much time do you have to cook dinner
tonight? Clodagh McKenna's brand-new title is inspired by how much time you
have in your busy life and is packed with flavourful, speedy recipes that you
can cook from start to finish in 10, 20 or 30 minutes. Destined to become the
most useful book in your kitchen, In Minutes is filled with 80 recipes that
will soon be weekly staples, from Warm Lentil Salad with Goat's Cheese to
Spring Garden Gnocchi and Chicken Katsu Ramen. Divided into three chapters: 10minute recipes - speedy salads to make you glow, pastas for the whole family
and no-stress noodles 20-minute recipes - light and crispy tempuras, spicy
curries for vegans and vegetarians alike, and single-serve ramens 30-minute
recipes - healthy fish dishes, delicious tarts, mouth-watering burgers and onepot chicken suppers Clodagh is the master of accessible cooking that looks good
and makes you feel good. She is obsessed with simple recipes that encourage you
to cook from scratch most nights of the week. Speed and simplicity are key. 'As
a chef I talk to people about food every day. People talk to me in person, on
Instagram and they even stop me in the street to chat about food - I absolutely
love it! They love to swap recipes, tell you their food preferences and where
to buy the greatest ingredients, but the number one topic is time, and how much
or how little they have, and how that affects what they cook and when they cook
it. Every other part of our lives is timed very carefully. How long we sleep,
how much time we should spend exercising, how long it takes us to get to work.
But cooking... It depends how long you've got, or how much time you are willing
to spend. I live fairly remotely and make dinner most nights rather than eating
out or having takeaways, so this book is my answer to whether I have 10, 20 or
30 minutes to cook supper.' Praise for Clodagh's Weeknight Kitchen: 'Clodagh
McKenna's simple yet spectacular dishes make every day special. Delicious,
effortless, show-stopping recipes.' Daily Mail 'The most cookable cook book of
the year.' William Sitwell, The Telegraph 'Really easy recipes that will
impress.' The Times Magazine
A Dash of Szechwan Chen Kentaro 2018-08-15 A Dash of Szechwan presents more
than 50 delicious recipes from Chen Kentaro, the Executive Chef behind the
multiple Michelin star awarded restaurant, Shisen Hanten. Chef Kentaro’s
recipes showcase the very best of authentic Chinese Szechwan cuisine, and he
proves that award-winning quality food does not need to be complicated. Each
dish is complemented with beautiful food photography, and the step-by-step
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images help illustrate the slightly more complex techniques. With A Dash of
Szechwan, you will learn from Chen Kentaro’s signature style how to bring
cuisine worthy of the finest Chinese restaurant to the home table.
rossa's recollections o'donovan rossa 1898
Brian McDermott's Donegal Table Brian McDermott 2018 Brian McDermott has built
a national reputation as a chef on one simple belief - that tasty, healthy food
based around traditional recipes and local produce is something every family
can make and enjoy. As one of twelve children growing up in Burt in County
Donegal, the focal point of the family was always his mother's kitchen table,
and that childhood memory of the family coming together and connecting over her
home cooking continues to inspire Brian as he shares his own passion for food
with others. Whether it's cooking freshly-caught mussels for the fishermen at
Greencastle pier or sharing his skills with others at his cookery school, Brian
loves to celebrate the best of his home county's warmth and traditions.
Competition is Killing Us Michelle Meagher 2020-09-10 We live in the age of big
companies where rising levels of power are concentrated in the hands of a few.
Yet no government or organisation has the power to regulate these titans and
hold them to account. We need big companies to share their power and we, the
people of the world, need to reclaim it. In Competition is Killing Us, top
business and competition lawyer Michelle Meagher establishes a new framework to
control capitalism from the inside in order to make it work for the many and
not just the few. Meagher has spent years campaigning against these multibillion and trillion dollar mammoths that dominate the market and prioritise
shareholder profits over all else; leading to extreme wealth inequality,
inhumane conditions for workers and relentless pressure on the environment. In
this revolutionary book, she introduces her wholly-achievable alternative; a
fair and comprehensive competition law that limits unfair mergers, enforces
accountability and redistributes power through stakeholder governance.
Blockchain Ethics Jamil Hasan 2018-03-02 Unlike many other recent Blockchain
books focused on describing and defining Blockchain technology from a technical
or cryptocurrency perspective, this unique book takes a very different tack:
its focus is on how mainstream and marginalized Americans can use blockchain
technology and digital assets ethically to create an abundant life. This book
explores what Blockchain technology is doing today and how it can be used to
create a better tomorrow. The book daringly explores how blockchain technology
can make a difference in improving America's education system, cracking the
Glass Ceiling, altering employment outlooks, and improving every person's
financial future. The author examines and explores the business and social
impact that open sourced Blockchain technology promises us is possible. And, in
turn, discusses how we Americans can take those possibilities to create our
economy, country, and lives into bustling meccas of abundance for E-V-E-R-Y-ON-E.
Time Nor Tide Ben Harkin 2020
Complete Home Comforts James Martin 2020-11-12 Complete Home Comforts contains
over 150 of James Martin’s favourite recipes from his hit TV show. This is
James in his comfort zone, cooking the food he loves best. This irresistible
collection of recipes ranges from fancy dinners to impress friends, to those
times when you just need to make a satisfying lunch for two. The chapters
reflect this and are divided into Little Lunches, Family Favourites, Weekends,
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Spice Suppers, Food with Friends, Summer Nights, Sunday Night Bites, Sweet
Treats and Posh Puds. Much-loved for his trademark wholesome, hearty British
food, James’s recipes are all accessible and easy to follow. The mouth-watering
temptations include childhood comforts such as Fish pie or Classic chicken
kiev, as well as comforts to share, such as Lamb belly with bbq sauce and
pickled red onions, Dahl chicken, chilli paneer and naan, and Keralan prawns.
James is famous for his fabulous puddings and this book does not disappoint.
Try the mouth-watering Steamed chocolate and clementine sponge with orange
sauce, or bake Lavender shortbread to eat with Lavender crème caramel.
Beautifully shot in James’s own home, this is a book of favourite recipes to
use every day for years to come.
Ethical Markets Hazel Henderson 2006 With insight, clarity, warmth, and
enthusiasm Hazel Henderson announces the mature presence of the green economy.
Mainstream media and big business interests have sidelined its emergence and
evolution to preserve the status quo. Throughout Ethical Markets Henderson
weaves statistics and analysis with profiles of entrepreneurs,
environmentalists, scientists, and professionals. Based on interviews conducted
on her longstanding public television series, these profiles celebrate those
who have led the highly successful growth of green businesses around the world.
Ethical Markets is the ultimate sourcebook on today's thriving green economy.
Neven Maguire's Complete Family Cookbook Neven Maguire 2016-09-23 Thank Heaven
For Neven! This Definitive Family Cookbook Will Be A Lifesaver In Every
Family's Kitchen At the very centre of family life is the food and fun we share
together daily. Our families are the most important people in our lives, so
when it comes to mealtimes we want to give them the best we can. This new
definitive collection gives you all the inspiration and help you need to make
life in the kitchen easier and more enjoyable. The book is divided into the
areas where many parents look for help: SOS - SAVE OUR SUPPERS!, including very
practical sections like '30 Minutes Max' and 'Mince Tonight'. EAT MORE VEG, for
ways to sneak more veg into everyone's diet. LUNCH, which is full of
inspiration for packed lunches and beyond. BOB - BRING ON BREAKFAST!, with lots
of delicious dishes to start off your day. PARTY TIME, including everything
you'll need to get you through Christmas and other family gatherings. GET
BAKING!, with lots of ideas for homemade treats. THE BUSY PARENTS' GO-TO
BASICS, which will become your best friend in the kitchen. The book also
includes lots of tips on how to wean the family off processed food for meal and
snack times, how to plan for large family gatherings, how to cut down on food
waste and how to bake the perfect celebration cake. Neven's insights from his
sell-out Parent and Child Cookery Course at his cookery school in Blacklion,
Co. Cavan, combined with his own experiences of being a dad to his four-yearold twins, result in 300 failsafe, tried and tested recipes that will be a
godsend for busy parents everywhere.
The Grit Factor Shannon Huffman Polson 2020-08-18 What does it take for women
to succeed in a male-dominated world? The Grit Factor. At age nineteen, Shannon
Huffman Polson became the youngest woman ever to climb Denali, the highest
mountain in North America. She went on to reach the summits of Mt. Rainier and
Mt. Kilimanjaro and spent more than a decade traveling the world. Yet it was
during her experience serving as one of the Army's first female attack
helicopter pilots, and eventually leading an Apache flight platoon on
deployment to Bosnia-Herzegovina, that she learned the lessons of leadership
that forever changed her life. Where did these insights come from? From her own
crucibles of experience—and from other women. In writing The Grit Factor,
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Polson made it her mission to connect with an elite pack of tough, impressive
female iconoclasts who shared with her their candid stories of combat and
career. This slate of decorated leaders includes Heather Penney, one of the
first female F-16 pilots, who was put on a suicide mission for 9/11; General
Ann Dunwoody, the first female four-star general in the Army; Amy McGrath, the
first female Marine to fly the F/A-18 in combat and a 2020 candidate for the US
Senate—and dozens of other unstoppable women who got there first, including
Polson herself. These women led at the highest levels in the most complicated,
challenging, and male-dominated organization in the world. Now, in the
post–#MeToo era, when positive role models of women leading are needed as never
before, Polson brings these voices together, sharing her own life lessons and
theirs with storytelling flair, keen insight, and incisive analysis of current
research. With its gripping narrative and relatable takeaways, The Grit Factor
is both inspiring and pragmatic, a book that will energize and enlighten
current and aspiring leaders everywhere—whether male or female.
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